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11th September 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 

On Thursday 12th October, Year 1 are planning to visit Lanhydrock. We will be 

travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.15am and will be collected from 

Lanhydrock at 2pm to be back for the end of the school day. The whole day 

will be spent outside exploring the many different areas and looking at the 

changes within different seasons. 

 

Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat and shoes suitable for 

walking, it might be muddy underfoot.  Please ensure your child wears school 

uniform. A free school lunch will be provided.  
 

We are asking for £4.96 towards this school trip. This needs to be paid 

via ParentPay. Please ensure that you tick the consent box on ParentPay to 

give permission for your children to go on the trip.  If you have trouble 

accessing this, please contact the school office.   
 

If you are able to come along and help with the trip, please let the class 

teacher know.  
 

Kind Regards, 

 

The Year 1 Team  
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